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 From the Principal Mrs. Lea Goldstein 

Middos Mentions ! 

 

 Calendar  

 Wednesday, Nov. 24: No School/Staff Development 9am-2pm 

 Thurs., Nov.25 - Wed., Dec. 1: No School Thanksgiving/
Chanuka Break 

Use this space to sponsor a newsletter in honor or in memory of a loved one!  

Fun  and Learning at DHR … 

Benching Superstars! 

Mazel Tov News!  

Aron Dov walked  past 
the toy shelf and sat 
down quietly in the  
library, even though he 
wanted to play! 

Liyoh really 
wanted a toy, but 
she was so kind and  
let someone else 
play with it! 

Mazel tov to… 
Chanoch Abrahamson upon  
becoming a bar mitzvah!  
 

Mazel tov to … 
Mendel Vogel (DHR class of  2010 )  
on his engagement to Mussy Schapiro 
from Los Angeles CA.  

Save the date …. 
“Game  Night” at  DHR  

Sunday, December 19th  
7pm-9pm 

Sara and Nava were very  
honest while banking “owl  
dollars” and made sure to tell 
the teacher which dollars were 
theirs and which belonged to 
their friends. Great honesty! 

Ahuva and Leora were “mevater” 
to wait until the next day to get ice 
cream when there wasn’t 
enough! 

Malka Burger               Ahuva Kilimnick    Raziel Twersky 
Moussia Cohen            Aviva Kuyunov      Menachem Mendel Vogel 
Baruch Ber Herman     Yosef Shulman  

 Important COVID-19 Updates … 
First, since so many people will be traveling over the  
upcoming Thanksgiving/Chanuka Break, we will be testing all 
those who travel outside of Rochester immediately upon their re-
turn to school on Thursday, December 2, 2021. Since so many fam-
ilies will be traveling, we will assume that you have traveled out-
side of Rochester (and will test your children upon their return) 
unless you email the office that you have remained in Rochester.  
 

Also, the Monroe County Health Department is now  
permitting schools to use the Test to Stay method! That is great 
news, because that means, effective immediately, students who are 
exposed to someone who tests positive can come to school each 
day as long as they are tested and  remain negative. Please see at-
tached DHR policy and documentation for additional details. 
 

Finally, the Monroe County Health Department has provided us, 
free of charge, with a new Rapid PCR ma-
chine (MesaBiotech Accula 
Dock), so we now have the 
capability to do both rapid 
PCR and Antigen tests. 

Thank you to... 

...Kindergarten students  for their tzedaka donation  of  $13.02 from 
their class tzedaka box! 

...All those who donated  baked goods, toiletries and made        
Chanuka cards for the US soldiers stationed overseas                     
away from their families!  

… Dr. Elisheva Flink and Mr. Mark  

Jaggar for driving students to their George 
Eastman House Museum field trips!  


